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Glasgow Main Street Association 

January 11, 2022 
Lewis and Clark Building 

 

 

 
The meeting was called to order by Nikki Gouge, President.   A  

motion was made by Diana Clarke to approve the minutes with a second by 

Kimberly Reckner.   Motion carried. 

 
The treasurer reported a balance of $6005.24.   Kimberly Reckner made a 

motion to approve with a second by Brenda Uthlaut.   Motion carried. 

 
Kimberly Reckner reported on the digital issues.  Logo will be left the 

same as it is now.  She discussed ad on KMZU.  We need better sign on the 

ad. 

 
An email will be pushed out soon and used to recruit volunteers and 

donations.  Peer to Peer Fundraising was discussed to fundraise with local 

organizations.   

 
The Bicentennial information will be pulled.   

 
Will check with KMMO on ads for Slater BB tourney and possibly partner 

with the Chamber of Commerce. 

 
No action was taken on the advertising and spotlighting of the town. 

 
Under new business the FFA will be asked to take down the Christmas 

decorations. 

 
Cheryl Adams reported on the Missouri Main Street meeting, The Comeback, 

that she attended in November.  She also reported on the HCEDC annual 

meeting she attended.  She also submitted the 4
th

 Quarter Economic report 

and minutes to the Missouri Main Street. 

 
Glasgow Gift Cards will be discussed next month. 
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Piccadilly will be held on April 21
st

.  Lydia Wagy will do the invite and 

tickets.  Centerpieces will possibly be Beanie Babies to be donated back 

to the fire department and ambulance.  Tara Davis will do the decorations.    

List of donors will be discussed at next meeting. 

 
GMSA has been donated $5000 by the Bob Monnig Trust.  Possible projects 

were discussed:  Downtown lights, new banners, sidewalk on Water Street, 

accent lighting in Pocket Park. 

 

Daniel Stallman has agreed to help with Christmas in the Park.”  $3000 

will need to be donated by different donors to sponsor a spot in the park. 

  
Window display in the Lewis and Clark building needs to be updated. 

 
The next meeting will be February 8, 2022 at 7 pm.   Brenda Uthlaut moved 

with a second by Cheryl Adams  to adjourn the meeting.   Motion approved. 

 
Members in attendance were:   Diana Clarke, Brenda Uthlaut, Cheryl  

Adams, Kimberly Reckner, Tara Davis, Nikki Gouge 

 


